
 

Werribee Hockey Club Annual General Meeting 13 October 2022 

 

2022 WHC Board Election 

Board elections open on Monday 3rd October and close on Tuesday 11th 

October 2022. All Board positions are appointed annually and thus all positions 

are declared vacant at the AGM.  

 

 

The positions for 2022/2023 are: 

• Chair of the Board 

• Director of Communications changed to Secretary 

• Director of Finance 

• Director of Senior Operations 

• Director of Youth, Recruitment & Retention   

 changed to Director of Junior Operations 

 

The nomination form is attached, please fill it out and scan and send to 

secretary.werribeehockey@gmail.com by close of business 11 October 2022. 

 

We are also looking for committee positions within the club and an Expression 

of Interest form is also attached with club positions. If anyone has any 

questions, please contact either myself or Lyn Tout. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Heinz Freisler 

Secretary 

Werribee Hockey Club 

mailto:secretary.werribeehockey@gmail.com

